
Louis Griesemer
President and CEO, Springfield Underground, Inc.
Co-Chair, MSHA-NSSGA Alliance

5th Atlantic Alliance Symposium
Leesburg, Virginia

September 25-26, 2008



Exit Exit

Doors Doors









MSHA Assistant Secretary Dave Lauriski and National Stone, Sand & Gravel Association  Presid 
y Wilson, formalize an historic Alliance agreement between the two organizations that pledges  
gether to reduce injuries and illnesses in the aggregates workplace. 







MSHA/NSSGA Alliance Newsletter to Chief 
Executive Officers

In 2002, six months after the MSHA/NSSGA
Alliance was created, the NSSGA Board of
Directors endorsed a Safety Pledge for NSSGA
member companies, the state aggregates
associations and, indeed, any producers in the
industry. The thrust of the pledge was to reduce
the number of fatalities and accidents in the
aggregates industry. In 2003, NSSGA reported
that more than 90% of member companies‘
operations were covered by company CEOs who
signed the pledge. Many companies also had
their employee workforce individually sign the
pledge and display at their plant sites. While the
endorsement from NSSGA helped highlight the
critical commitment of aggregates business
leadership, and the number of incidents in the
industry declined by more than 20% over five
years, the reductions in total numbers of fatalities
in our industry didn't decline as much as had
been hoped for in the original pledge.

However, there is widespread agreement that
challenging ourselves and the entire industry
with an even greater goal is one of the most
important paths to achievement. At the 2008
annual convention, the NSSGA Board of
Directors adopted a revised safety pledge after it
was thoroughly reviewed and approved by
the Safety and Health Committee, the leadership
of the Environment, Safety and Health Division
and the Council of Counsel. 

We send our regards as we continue to work
together to move the industry to zero injuries and
fatalities. 

Louis Griesemer, President, Springfield
Underground Felix Quintana, Administrator for
Metal and Non Metal, U.S. Mine Safety & Health
Administration Co-chairs of the MSHA/NSSGA
Alliance

http://www.nssga.org/MSHA_Alliance/Safety_Pledge.pdf




Our Industry Over the Last 6 Years
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Presentation Notes
The graph here illustrates the steady decline in total case incidence rate (TCIR) over the last few years, and highlights a significant decline over the last 3 years.  



All rates are per 100 employees on a yearly basis, or 200,000 employee hours in a yearly basis.



In 2002 there were 3400 injuries, and in 2007 there were 2600 injuries, a decrease of 800 injuries annually, which is a significant decline, but we can do better. Our TCIR was 2.86 for all of year 2007.



These numbers are not driven by enforcement, but by a will from management and workers to be safer.



Note the precipitous decline over the last 2 – 3 years in the incidence rate of aggregates producers.  A heightened awareness about safety in the industry was brought about by the safety pledge and all the educational tools we’ve developed and implemented. 



Focus On 
Safety
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